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CEO'S CORNER

What an exciting few months it's been around ALS-LM! Thanks to everyone's hard work as we once again
transition a residential home in Macomb County to a new location. This type of project requires
collaboration with staff, management, consumers, and outside stakeholders. 

On July 31, 2023, Governor Whitmer signed the state budget for the fiscal year starting October 1, 2023 (FY
24). The MDHHS budget for FY 24 includes funding for a $0.85 per hour wage increase for direct care
workers who have been eligible for the $2.35 per hour wage increase. 

Let's make sure we're taking time to enjoy the Michigan summer with our consumers and thanks for all you
do to make ALS-LM an amazing place to work and for our consumers to live. 

Macomb (TLH)'s Big
Move!



We want to take a moment to congratulate our dedicated
direct care workers who were nominated for their hard work
this quarter!
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OUR DCW WINNERS

CRAIG VOWLES

Craig is great with the residents, ensuring
everyone feels safe and all needs are met.
He has been available when there are
concerns and is a great team player. Thank
you, Craig!

Cherrywood

TYRON STEPHENS

Dependable and always on time, Tyron
works with with all of our participants
and is not afraid to pick up responsibility
to make it easier on his team. Thank you
for your dedication!

Michael's House

Julia is always willing to come in and help out
and is consistently a team player. Not to
mention the participants get super excited
when they know they get to see her. She
always treats them with respect and
kindness. Thank you!

JULIA RIGGLES-WILDE
Trombley



ALS Welcomes Leslie Spencer
We would like to welcome Leslie
Spencer as our newest addition to
the ALS-LM family.

Leslie is a new contract nurse, who
will be conducting medication
training for our new hires, as well as
ongoing refreshers in Macomb
County. 

We are incredibly excited and look
forward to Leslie's contributions to
the team. Welcome! 

Regional Director Recognition 

Rachell Boykins was recently recognized
by MCCMH by being nominated for
Macomb County Advocate Champion
Award! 

"Her continued passion over the last 15
years did not go unnoticed and ALS-LM
would like to congratulate her on her
nomination. Thank you for everything
you do for your community and team." 

Congratulations Rachell. 
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(L. Spencer, left, with T Honsel 6/9/23)



Jamestown's Perfect Audit
ALS-LM would like to take this opportunity to thank Kelly Stackhouse,
Melody Ray and Jamestown staff for having a perfect audit. 
Thank you for your continued care as well as your dedication to being in
compliance with regulations. Amazing job!

A Spring Cleanup At Seybold,
Meadowlane & Abraham
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Seybold Home
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Abraham's New Countertops

Seybold's New Patio!
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Bayridge's Cabinet Remodel

Meadowlane's Spring Cleanup
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St. Clair's Big Makeover

Before....

after!
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St. Clair's New Kitchen Remodel!






Coming Soon -
Macomb TLH is
moving
September 2023!
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Macomb is on the move!




ALS-LM will be transferring our TLH home from its current
location to our new home, still in Macomb County. The landlord

has done an extensive renovation and ALS expects to have initial
licensing in the near future! We anticipate moving the first few

weeks of September. The new address: 17623 21 Mile Road,
Macomb. A big shoutout to our CEO and Janice Cooper for all

their help in renovating, cleaning, etc. Thank you!



The Before
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The After
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ALS-LM at Motown Cruise on
The Detroit Princess

July 13th, 2023

We would like to

thank all of those

who could join us

on the Detroit

Princess!
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